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Come and Join 

 Our Membership Get Together 

at the 
Pennsauken Country Club 

3600 Haddonfield Road, Pennsauken,  NJ  08109 

Monday December 17. 
   

Coctails: 7.00             Dinner: 7.30 
Cash Bar 

GPLA and SJLA Members $25.00.  

Spouse or Guest dinners complimentary. 

Please RSVP before 12/10 <martysr1@mac.com>or 

call Marty at 856-665-0464 

PAYMENT WILL BE COLLECTED AT THE DOOR.

WWW.GPLA.ORG 

OFFICERS 

President 

Paul Kline, RL 

Vice President 

John Williams 

Treasurer 

Marty Arnold, CML 

Recording Secretary 

Maurice Onraet 

Corresponding Secretary 

Orvis Kline, CPL, CAL 

Sergeant at Arms 

Jack Magee 

Chairman of the Board 

Barry Wilensky, RL 

Board Members 

Murray Bilker 

Sven Hellwig Sr., CRL 

Michael Nimmo 

Scott Roop 

Open 

Open
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Your Editor wishes all our Members and their Spouses, 

as well as Our Sponsors and Advertisers 

HAPPY  HOLIDAYS 

And Many More In Good Health. 

Thank you for your support.
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For advertising on our website or newsletter, contact Marty Arnold  

at martysr1@mac.com 

Newsletter rate:  $100.00 annually. 

Website rate: $300.00 annually linked to your site.

OUR NEWSLETTER SPONSORS


